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Mr. R. Baker                             
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

Newsletter No 3– 24th September,2021 

 

Season of Creation 

This week, we began our two weeks of learning and action about caring for the environment. 

Our family of schools in the OLAAS MAC, shared an introductory assembly on Monday, where all schools committed to 

actions and activities to care for God’s beautiful creation. 

Aroosh and Christiana (Y6) joined other children from the MAC at St Anthony’s School, to be involved in composing music 

and lyrics around the topic of ‘Creation’. 

They were very excited by the project and we are very proud of their efforts. 

Remember Non-Uniform Day is Friday 1st October, £1 per family, with monies going to the Columban Fathers, who 

are helping us find out more about climate change. 

 

Retirement 

I have a great sense of pride to have worked at St Wilfrid’s for almost 26 years as Deputy Head and then Headteacher.  I 

have been blessed to work with so many talented staff, got to know so many families, and most of all, been so fortunate to 

know, and play a part in the life and development of our amazing children. 

However, all good things come to an end, and I will be retiring at the end of the Autumn term, allowing me time to help care 

for my 95 year old Dad! 

The Directors of the MAC and our School Governors are advertising for a new Headteacher to start in January 2022.  Please 

keep them in your prayers, as they go through the process of appointment for this magnificent school and school community. 

 

Secondary Transfer September 2022 

If your child is currently in Year 6 you will need to submit a secondary school application by 31st October, 2021 in order to 

receive their secondary school offer on 1st March, 2022.  To make an application online please visit 

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions.  If you have any problems, then please contact the school office. 

 

 

Values and Virtues 

We are continuing to be eloquent and truthful. 

Congratulations to Mason (RNM) and Y6 who are the winners of the certificates this week. 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Blue Badges: Joseph (6W), Jakub, Lacie (6W) 
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STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Klara-Anne 

Reception NM Romaisa, Alexander 

Reception SS Jaxon-Lee 

Year 1DG Whole class 

Year 1M Alessia 

Year 2B Sanu 

Year 2G Karter, Connor 

Year 3C Mary, Leo 

Year 3M Cameron 

Year 4B Joseph 

Year 4P Lexie 

Year 5P Oliver 

Year 5W Alexandru 

Year 6G Miley-Louise 

Year 6W Hollie, Remi 

Sports Award Lacey-Mai (5P) 

Music Award Gabriel (5W) 

Wise Owl Award Aroosh (6W), Christiana (6G) 

Uniform Award David (5W) 

Well done everyone! 

 

Attendance - Period – 13th – 17th September 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayers 

Please pray for Mrs Ward and her family, as they mourn the death of her brother at the weekend. 

 

 

Have a good weekend 

 

 

R Baker and staff 

Group % Attend 

RNM 95.8% 

RSS 94.7% 

Year 1DG 93.1% 

Year 1M 98.3% 

Year 2B 98.1% 

Year 2G 97.5% 

Year 3C 99.2% 

Year 3M 98.8% 

Year 4B 92.9% 

Year 4P 96.4% 

Year 5P 97.3% 

Year 5W 96.3% 

Year 6G 97.6% 

Year 6T 97.7% 
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